
Welcome	to	our second European Capri Revival Meeting 2018 in 

Luxembourg.		
	 
We	are	delighted	to	welcome	you	to	our	second	European	Capri	Revival	Meeting	from	10th-12th	
August	2018	in	Ettelbrück/Luxembourg. 

Since	the	huge	success	of	our	meeting	in	2015,	we	are	able	to	offer	you	another	memorable	
weekend	here	in	Luxembourg	in	2018. 

The	entrance	to	the	event	is	through	the	backside	of	the	big	hall	and	will	be	indicated	by	panels.	We	
kindly	ask	every	participant	to	stop	by	the	welcome	tent	to	register	and	receive	their	welcome	gift	
(only	for	registrations	prior	to	30	June	2018).	
	 

Food and drinks will be provided by the Scouts from Ettelbrück, BBQ and beverage stands 
will be open all day. On Saturday night there is a dinner (only on request before 30 June 
2018) from 19.00 in the hall.	 

To	facilitate	our	accounting,	you	can	purchase	coupons	at	the	cashier	(next	to	the	entrance	of	the	
hall),	you	can	purchase	food	or	drink	coupons.	The	unused	amount	on	the	coupon	will	be	
reimbursed	on	Sunday.	
	 

There	are	toilets	at	the	entrance	of	the	hall	and	showers	at	the	far	end	of	the	hall.	Please	leave 
these areas clean and tidy.	 

 

Unfortunately	camping	has	not	been	allowed,	so	that	we	organised	the	local	camping	site	for	you 

(http://campingettelbruck.com/en/index.html)	.	We	are	offering	you	2	nights,	friday	and	saturday.	
If	you	wish	to	reserve	please	send	an	email	to	camping@ettelbruck.lu	with	the	mention	"Capri	
Meeting".	A	shuttle	will	do	the	transfers	from	an	to	the	site,	and	it's	free(every	10	minutes). 

 

In	the	evening	and	at	night	you	will	see security guards around the site, be nice to them because 
they will watch your Capri’s while you sleep.		
	 

Participation	and	entering	of the premises is at your own risk.	 
The	organizer	is	not	liable	for	any	damage	to	your	vehicle	or	accessories.	 
	 
We	wish	you	in	a very pleasant weekend and we look forward to come together with you all.	 

  



Capri Frënn	Lëtzebuerg.	 

 

	


